
Esteemed Patrons of the Arts, 

Give the gift of music. 

Through the generosity of Arts patrons like yourself, Sowers Music Department 
provides an exemplary musical experience for students. Our goal this year is to 
continue offering new and exciting opportunities for our students including audio/
video recording, musical theater, and a new drumline. We ask for corporate 
partners to help us acquire resources for new and existing programs in exchange 
for advertisement exposure. We need sound & music equipment, drum 
harnesses, and costumes this year. Our sponsorship levels are outlined on the 
back of this letter.  

Our organization has tax exempt status under section 501(c)(3) of the Internal 
Revenue code. Contributions to our organization are classified as public charity, 
and are tax deductible. 

The Sowers Music Department currently offers musical studies in: 
Concert Choir, Show Choirs, Orchestra, Band, Guitar, and Music Industry 
Technology-Rock Band, Audio/Visual Media, and Stage Management.  

Sowers students have been featured performers at the Segerstrom Concert Hall, 
Disneyland’s Music In The Parks Festival, the Los Alamitos Show Choir 
Extravaganza, The Rose Theatre, Huntington Beach Landmark Community, and 
have been awarded multiple Superior ratings at state adjudications for the last 
twenty years.  

For more information, go to sowersmusic.com to see photos and videos of our 
recent performances. 

On behalf of Sowers Music Department, we thank you for your donation and 
support. 

Please mail your tax deductible gift to: 

Sowers Music Parent Association 
9300 Indianapolis Avenue 
Huntington Beach, CA 92646 

http://www.sowersmusic.com/
http://www.sowersmusic.com/

